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Dear Community Member 

We want to advise you that we are working towards re-starting process units over the 
next few days. 
 
While we conduct this planned work, some additional flaring may be noticeable for a 
period but we will work hard to minimise duration. 
 
The use of our flares is completely safe and controlled. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that this essential work may cause and 

we thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Regards 

 

Annita McCurdy 

Process Manager 

 


